
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The Berwyn Park District, Berwyn Recreation Department, and the North Berwyn Park 
District will host its popular Easter Egg Hunt! Race for some eggs and have your child’s photo taken with the Easter Bunny!  
Time: 10:00am (Sharp)   Location: Morton West High School Field Ages: 0-10 Years 
Non-perishable food item or $1 to be donated to the Food Pantry 

Easter Egg Hunt – Friday, April 14 

 

Cicero-Berwyn-Stickney 
Food Pantry 

 Our Mission: As part of the global effort to eliminate hunger, the Cicero-Berwyn-Stickney Food 
Pantry exists to reduce hunger in our communities by collecting and distributing supplemental food 
and other goods to those in need, and by providing resources to help our clients attain self-sufficiency. 
The CBS Food Pantry is a 501(c)(3) organization. Donations are tax deductible as allowed by law.  

Thank you to those who became one of The 52 in 2016 

Food Pantry News 

On Tuesday, February 7th the Cicero- 
Berwyn-Stickney Food Pantry began its 
participation in the depository’s’ delivery 
program. Our weekly food is now being 
delivered to us at no cost. This new 
system is helping us to service our 
clients more efficiently and is more cost 
effective for the pantry. 

A special thank you to the Arthur Foundation (formerly the MacNeal 
Health Foundation) for their generous one-time $30,000 grant to the 
CBS Food Pantry.  The money will be used to help with the Pantry's operational costs. 

Frank & Christine Balzano 
Eugene Berkes 
Bio-One, Naperville 
Breakthru (Wirtz) Beverage Company 
Bugles Across America 
Joseph & Audrey Calzaretta 
Rev. Diane Johnson 
Ronald & Verla Kamykowski 
Kiwanis Club of Berwyn 
 

La Preferida 
William Magner 
Meijer Simply Give 
Ronald Milford 
Morton West High School 
Carol Nenne 
Robert & Pr. Lynn Rosiejka 
Rotary Club of Cicero-Berwyn-Stickney 
 

Ernest Sammann (in honor of Millie Anderson) 
St. Mary of Celle 
St. Pius X 
Tenet Health System (MacNeal Hospital) 
Thrivent Financial 
Trinity Community Church 
Richard Vavra 
Warren Park Presbyterian Church 
Anonymous donor 

The 25th annual Letter Carriers’ Stamp Out Hunger® Food Drive 
is on Saturday, May 13, 2017. 

Dine at Chili’s in April! With the voucher, 
15% of your purchase will benefit CBS. 
Need more vouchers? Go to our website 
at cbsfoodpantry.org and print more! 



 

YES, I would like to make a donation to the Cicero-Berwyn-Stickney Food Pantry! 
Donate online at www.cbsfoodpantry.org or fill out and mail this form to: CBS Food Pantry, 1937 S. 50th Avenue, Cicero IL 60804  

  ___________________________________________________________ Name  ___________________________________________________________ Address  ___________________________________________________________ City, State   Zip  ___________________________________________________________ Email 

Help the CBS Food Pantry feed our 
neighbors. Become one of “The 52.” 

 CBS Food Pantry 
1937 S. 50th Avenue 
Cicero IL 60804 
Phone: (708) 863-4913 
 
Food Distribution: 
Tuesdays, 2:00 – 5:30 PM 
 
FIND US ON THE WEB: 
www.cbsfoodpantry.org 
 
“LIKE” US ON FACEBOOK: 
facebook.com/CBSFoodPantry 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Easter Egg Hunt: Friday, April 14 
 
NALC Stamp Out Hunger Food Drive: Saturday, May 13 
 
32nd Annual Greater Chicago Food Depository Hunger Walk: 
Saturday, September 16  

Volunteer Profile 

Support CBS when you shop Amazon.com! Use Amazon Smile and 0.5% of your purchase will support the CBS Food 
Pantry! Simply navigate to smile.amazon.com and search for “CBS Anti-Hunger Foundation.” You can also find the link on our website, cbsfoodpantry.org 

If you would like this newsletter delivered electronically, please let us know your preferred email address – contact 
us by phone or submit a message through our “contact us” web page at cbsfoodpantry.org 

□ Enclosed is my check payable to 
     CBS Food Pantry  
□ I would like more information about automatic 
    monthly giving 
 
□ I would like more information about becoming  
     one of “The 52” 
 
□ Please make this donation anonymous  

This issue, we recognize Victor and Maria Nunez. Victor and Maria 
have been Cicero residents for 13 years and, along with their son 
Daniel and nephew Anthony, they have volunteered at the food pantry 
for 11 years. Victor is an Army Veteran of Operation Desert Storm, 
medically discharged, and working as a volunteer in Cicero at the 
Children's Center connected with Morton High School. He was named 
“Father of the Year” by the Town of Cicero.  The family are members of 
Apostolic Church of Christ Jesus where Maria is treasurer. Victor also 
serves on the CBS Board of Directors. Thank you Nunez family for all your hard work. 


